
 
November 11, 2023        PDG Jeff Hatfield 

RE: International Relations       22757 Pelomar Lane 

Marysville, OH 43040 

 

Dear District Governor Mike and OH-5 Cabinet, 

 

It has been my privilege to serve on the International Relations Committee as our OH-5 

representative. Last year we led the state in donations, collecting over $4,700. I have sent a letter 

off to each of our club treasurers requesting funds for this year. Our committee funds two 

entities: VOSH and Student VOSH. These groups are now in post-COVID mode and have 

scheduled international trips. These are also the entities that utilizes our gently used eyeglasses, 

which we collected throughout the district. To-date we have not had a meeting and no current 

donations have been received. Typically, these donations begin arriving in mid December and 

will continue through the end of the year.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

PDG Jeff Hatfield 

 


